
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What an incredible year we have had. We are so proud of 

how far we've come.  

Our statutory assessment data is very impressive across the 

school. 93% of children passed the phonics screening test. 

82% of children in Year 4 showed a good level of recall in 

their Multiplication Tables Check- up from 45% last year.  

However, even more important than that, is how much the 

children have grown in confidence and how they 

demonstrate our school values every day at school and in 

the wider world. We couldn't ask for more! All of our children 

here have experienced so many fun learning 

opportunities and experiences this year. From Pixies Holt 

residential to Mary Poppins at Queens, from theme days to 

Crealy, from Lyme Regis to the Sheep Show.  

With the end of an academic year, we always have to say 

goodbye. We wish our Year 6 children all the luck for their 

next school. I know they will all go on to achieve great 

things.  We will miss you. 

I would like to say a big thank you to Dave Webb who has 

been part of the Core Group for the last 4 years. Dave, 

thank you for being incredibly supportive of the school.  

Thank you so much for all of the lovely cards, messages and 

gifts. It really is so appreciated.  

Thank you to you all for your support- it means everything to 

us all. 

Have a wonderful break and we look forward to seeing you 

all on Wednesday 6th September.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Bendall  

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

 

Key Dates; 

 

 Friday 21st July—Stockland Year 6 Leaver’s 

Service (2.15pm) at Stockland Church 

 Friday 21st July—End of Term 

 Monday 4th September—INSET day 

 Tuesday 5th September—INSET day 

Insert photo 

21st July 2023 

 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake 

 Maisie   All 

Class 2 Horner 

 Jasper & Teddy L  Jemima 

Class 3 Quantock    

    All of Quantock class! 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 All of Year 5! 



Safeguarding 

 

If you have any safeguarding concerns over the holidays, please email  

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

This inbox will be monitored daily.  

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Class 2 outside space - DIY helpers needed in summer 

We’re spending a huge chunk of our fundraising from recent years transforming the 

space outside the back of Class 2 (Horner Hill class). With works to be carried out this 

summer holiday to build a large shelter, there are lots of other tasks to finish the space 

including fencing, putting up trellises and sheds, and laying astroturf. We could probably 

blitz a lot of this in one day and together make a huge difference. If you think you could 

spare a day later in the summer holidays let us know and we’ll get in touch nearer the 

time. Contact stocklandpta@gmail.com.  

 

Numbots and TTRS 

Reuben, Seb and Maggie 

Harry LM, Henry, Alfie 

 

After School Clubs—Autumn Term 

Details will be given of the clubs on offer and options to book in the first week of next 

term.   They will start again on Monday 11th September. 

 

Cake tin 

Has anyone seen a cake tin with ducklings on it? It has gone missing from the school and 

the owner  would very much like it to be returned. Just in case it’s got muddled up with 

anyone else's or is inside another tin recently returned from school! 



Summer Reading Challenge 

 

Your child is invited to sign up for this year’s Summer Reading Challenge. Sign up at your  

local library! 

 

What is the Summer Reading Challenge? 

The Summer Reading Challenge encourages children to keep reading during the school 

summer holidays – and to enjoy anything they like to read! Children aged 4-11 are invited to 

set a reading goal, and collect rewards for their reading. 

It’s FREE to take part, and last year 75% of children taking part improved their reading skills 

over the holidays.1 

 

Why should my child sign up? 

They will be better prepared to return to school in the autumn. 

The Challenge supports the move into a new year group. 

Becoming more independent in their reading boosts children’s confidence and self-esteem. 

The library provides free access to books and fun family activities all through the summer. 

Library staff are on hand to offer support and book recommendations. 

Your child will be part of a UK-wide programme developed by The Reading Agency and  

delivered in partnership with the public library network. 

 

How can my child take part? (Library OR online) 

In the library. Visit your local library and sign up. Your child will: 

Set a reading goal for the summer and borrow and read books, eBooks and audiobooks. 

Your child can choose anything they like to read! 

Receive a Challenge folder and collect special stickers and rewards for reading. 

Online. Take part online at summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 

Sign up on the official Challenge website. 

Set a reading goal and get tips for accessing books for free at home. 

Unlock digital badges and online rewards, including a printable certificate. 

 

When? 

Throughout the summer holidays. Check with your local library to find out start & finish dates 

near you. Unsure where your closest library is? Use the Library Finder to check. 

Head to your local library this summer and sign up!  



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

 

Featherlake have had a fabulous last week of school, lots of fun activities have been 

completed including our Teddy Bear's Picnic. All the children in Featherlake have come 

so far this year and you should all be very proud of their achievements, we are! They 

have aced their first year at school and we cannot wait to see how they all do as they 

move up into KS1. We hope they have a very well deserved holiday, they are 

definitely looking like they are ready for a very big sleep...I will keep my fingers crossed 

for your lazy mornings!   

 

 

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

 

This week has been very exciting and busy with transition sessions and making out own wheeled 

vehicles.  It was lovely to welcome the reception children into Horner class on Wednesday 

morning and we had lots of fun in our cardboard village, counting pom poms and feathers and 

cutting out patterns. 

We have had great fun this week building and painting our own model vehicles.  Here are some 

photos of our models.  It has been a wonderful way to end the year and I wish you all a 

wonderful summer and I look forward to welcoming you back in September. 

 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

Here we are, the end of the year! Like all of you, I am so very proud of all my Quantockers - they 

have worked incredibly hard, shown amazing perseverance and determination to do their best 

and most importantly, had tremendous fun along the way too. Each and every member of the 

class fully deserves both star and values awards this week. Year Four are absolutely ready for 

their move into Upper Key Stage 2 and Year Three have been brilliant leaders over the last 

couple of weeks during our transition sessions. 

I wish you all a very happy and restful summer break and very much look forward to September. 

 

Class 4 Bucehayes News  

What a wonderful year we have shared together.  A lot of hard work, learning, amazing 

experiences and a lot of fun and laughter along the way.  We have sung in a Cathedral, we 

have climbed to the top of Dartmoor, we have thought about our environment, our human 

rights, diversity, we have enhanced our understanding of the solar system, our planet and the 

people that inhabit it.  I am very proud of each individual of Bucehayes class and the progress 

in learning and growing as a person that they have achieved this year.  I hope you all have a 

lovely summer break and I wish all the Year 6 the best for their next schools.   

 

Stars of the Week and School Values 

All of Year 5 as they have been amazingly kind and considerate when myself and the Year 6 

have been involved in various activities.  They have just got on with other work, helped around 

the school, covered the duties and just been super stars. 

 



Class 4 Bucehayes Leavers photos 

 



 

And finally, a HUGE THANK YOU 

 

Last, but my no means least, thank you to all our Year 6 parents who have very kindly 

contributed towards a beautiful new wooden bench for the top of our field. 

It will be very well used and it is greatly appreciated by all of us. 

Wishing Year 6 leavers all the best for your new ventures! 

 









 

 

 

 

 

 
















